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DISTRICT 5 SUPERVISOR  AWARD NOMINEES RECOGNIZED
Two of our colleagues were nominated by the Probation
Department for the Hector F. Elizalde award as part of
Supervisor Barger’s 2022 Tribute to Veterans and Military
Families festivities. In recognition of their nominations,
both Assistant Probation Director La Tonya Theus Nelson
and DPO II Gloria Perez will be receiving a commendation
from the Supervisor.  

Congratulations and thank you for your distinguished
service to our department and country! Asst. Director Nelson

Pride Month is a time to show love to the LGBTQIA+ people in your
life and acknowledge the sacrifices made to allow every person to
feel loved, accepted, and appreciated. The Los Angeles County
Probation Department joins the nation in celebrating respect,
equality, diversity, and inclusion for all, regardless of sexual
orientation or gender identity. 

Using pronouns is a way of getting to know someone. Using someone's correct gender pronouns is one of the most
basic ways to show respect for their identity. Happy Pride Month, Probation Family!

Download a PRIDE background for your next
TEAMS meeting. Click HERE.

JUNE IS PRIDE MONTH

DPO II Perez with Pumpkin

On May 25th, Detention Services Officer Michael Wall was honored
with LASD Officer Joseph Albanese and LAPD Officer Jose Anzora
during the 53rd Los Angeles County Peace Officer’s Memorial. The
department’s Honor Guard stood watch alongside other agencies
during the ceremony. Chief Gonzales also offered condolences to the
fallen Officer's families and attendees. 

PEACE OFFICER'S MEMORIAL HONORS DSO MICHAEL WALL

DSO Wall's family with Chief Gonzales at
memorial wall plaque ceremony

During June and beyond, staff are invited to revise their email
signature and incorporate their preferred gender pronouns
(she/her/hers, He/Him/Hers, They/Them/Theirs) following their name.

DSO Wall’s name was added to the Peace Officer’s Memorial Wall,
and a beautiful tribute table and Board of Supervisor’s proclamation
were displayed. Thank you, DSO Wall, for your service. You will forever
be in our memories and hearts.
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